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To whom it may concern,

I would like to make my feelings known about the Road Widening Scheme planned for the
A303.

Any further destruction caused to this monumental heritage site would be a desecration
and a disgrace.

When I visited Stonehenge as a child it was disrupted by noise from the road nearby and
felt like you were in an island on a busy motorway. When I visited more recently with my
step siblings, it has become a wonderful, peaceful and spiritual experience, with a proper
museum visitors centre and no disturbance from traffic. 

Remarkable things have been discovered there since I visited as a child, and I hope to take
my niece and my son there one day so they can experience it too. The road widening and
tunnelling scheme is completely ignorant of the damage it will cause to the site and how it
will deprive future generations, and I am against it.

Many thanks
Laura Twist




